Notes from the Fulton Finance committee meeting of March 6, 2019

Present

John Finlayson, Ruth Olson, Dave Delvoye

Calendar

Fulton Neighborhood News will be delivered this weekend.

Community Engagement

Ruth has contacted Sakana Sushi and Asian Bistro about sponsoring a neighborhood get-together in the back room of their establishment, but has not received a response.

Safety

The Safety committee began its discussion about funding some sort of home security program in the neighborhood, perhaps involving lighting or surveillance cameras. Programs in three other southwest neighborhoods have been well received.

Other business

Ruth reported on several recent meetings about the Neighborhoods 2020 framework.

The FNA Board will vote on an NRP plan modification to shift funds from certain strategies to others per the 2019 budget which was approved last month. The total amount to be reallocated is just under \$7,000.

Ruth's contract is up at the end of March.

Notes prepared by Dave Delvoye